BY TENNANT COMPANY

Date: November 1, 2024

Dear Valued Client,

IPC Eagle is announcing a price adjustment effective January 1st, 2025.

Due to ongoing labor, freight, and material cost increases, we must adjust
pricing on certain maching platforms, parts, and consumables . While we
continue to make every effort to reduce inflationary costs, we are unableto
offset the entire impact. As a result, we will implement a list price adjustment,
ranging from a 10% decrease to a 6% increase. Additionally, a 2% price

increase for parts and consumables will take effect on January 1, 2025,

Price lists will be finalized and shared by November 15, 2024 Our customer
service team will send the new 2025 price list directly to your primary
purchasing contacts. if you have any questions or do not receive the
information, please contact your Customer Service Bepresentative or Regional

Sales Manager.

Thank you for your continued business and being a valued client.

Best Regards,

David Strohsack
President, IPC Eagle



